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NEWSLETTER 

 
 

Kia ora whānau  
 

Polyfest – We are all really looking forward to 
taking part in the Polyfest next week at the  
Edgar Centre.  Our school’s performance will be 
next Thursday 14th September at 10.45am.   
 

All whānau are welcome to come along and watch 
- there will be a koha entry charge for spectators.   
 

Please arrive extra early for the performance as 
parking at the Edgar Centre is very challenging. 
I would aim to be in the auditorium by 10.15am, as 
they do close the doors before each performance,  
meaning you would then have to watch on the TV 
screens outside.  It is also being live-streamed and 
the link will be posted on their Facebook page 
https://www.facebook.com/OtagoPolyfest/  
 
Greater Green Island Get Together – This is 
taking place this Saturday 9th September from 
10.00am-1.00pm at the DCBC on Main South Rd, 
Concord, a great event for our whole community.   
 

Our ukulele group will be performing at 
10.15am – please come along and support them, 
and enjoy taking part in all the other great activities 
that will be available. 
 
Strategic Plan Survey - As part of our schools 
strategic planning for 2024 and beyond we would 
like to survey whanau to gather your thoughts and 
ideas.  This will initially help to form our strategic 
goals and school charter for 2024. 
 

Thank you to those who have already responded.  
We have extended the date for responses until 
next Friday 15th September, to go in the draw for 
a $100 meal voucher at the Concord Tavern.  
Please complete your details at the end of the 
survey to be included in the draw.  You can 
complete the survey anonymously if you wish. 
 

Link:  https://forms.gle/WhLviRETgTMzRw4P8 or 
paper copies are available at the school office. 
 
Cross Country – Well done to Schuyler and Kaleb 
who represented Concord School at the Otago 
Cross Country last Friday.   
 

Our school Year 1-4 races will now be run on 
Tuesday 19th September.  With the recent warmer 
weather the bottom field is now a lot drier.   
More details next week 
 
‘Bakehouse on Bond’ – Thank you for your  
support of this fundraiser which raised about $650 
for the Parents’ Group.  Orders will be ready for 
collection from the school hall after school today. 
 

Whānau Hui – Thank you to those families who 
came along to our Whānau Hui yesterday.  Your 
korero was very valuable. 
 
School Photos – All families have been emailed 
their child’s unique Key Code to go online to view 
and purchase 2023 School Photos.  There is a 
master list of the Key Codes at the school office in 
case you did not receive this email (check spam).   
 

*** Free delivery offer expires 
Midnight Sunday 17th September *** 

 
Kiwihoops – There are still sports  
tops to be returned to school please.  
 
Futsal – We have a junior futsal team (it is full) but 
not enough for a senior one at this stage.   
 

Touch - We need 2 or 3 more players for a senior 
team, and do not have enough for a junior team.  
 

Please return all forms by TOMORROW so we 
know which teams we can enter for next term.   
 
“The Race to Pigroot” – We would very much like 
to thank Victor Gray, who recently donated enough 
copies of his book “The Race to Pigroot” for each  
child at our school.  It’s a great book, 
based on a true story about his walk 
from Dunedin to Naseby as a young 
boy, which we hope you will enjoy 
reading with your child.  Your child 
will bring their copy home soon. 
 
MASH After School Care – MASH (My After  
School Headquarters) is trialling an after school 
care programme here at Concord School for this 
term.  For more information, or to book in, please 
go to https://www.mashkids.co.nz/   
 

So far this term there has been very low demand 
for this service, so it is likely that it won’t continue.   
 
Dates to mark on your calendar: 
* Sat 9 Sept – GGI Get-together 
* Thurs 14 Sept – Polyfest Performance 
* Fri 15 Sept – Surveys to be returned 
* Sun 17 Sept – Photo orders in 
* Tues 19 Sept – Year 1-4 Cross Country 
* Fri 22 Sept – End of Term 3 
 
  

7 Sept 2023 

ABSENCES – Please PHONE  
488 2204, TEXT 027 391 9985, or use 

the Skool Loop app, by 9.00am, with the 
reason your child is absent (sick etc) 

 

 
 

Ngā mihi  
Steve Turnbull 
Principal 
 
Clever Cats – Next Friday Sept 15th at 1.30pm  

 



Don’t forget to check our Facebook page for 
information, messages, photos & videos: 
 www.facebook.com/concordschooldunedin   

 

Head Lice 
 

Please 
continue to 

be vigilant in 
checking your 

child’s hair  
often  
and  
treating  
when 
necessary 

Community 
Oral  Health 

Service 
 

0800 TALK 
TEETH (0800 

825 583)  
or  0800 ORAL 
HEALTH (0800 

672 543)     
         (free  

          from cell  
           phones) 

  

       Together We Learn and Grow       Ako Tahi, Tipu Tahi 
 

 

Community 
Oral  Health 

Service 
 

0800 TALK 


